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Friday 30/09 
Last day of Term 3 

2:05pm Dismissal 

Casual Clothes day 

 
 

Monday 17/10 

First day of Term 4 

 
 

 

 

Principal 

Wendy Moore 

OPENING DOORS TO UNLIMITED POSSIBILITIES 

Golden Grove Primary School 

NEWSLETTER 
OUR VALUES 

 
RESILIENCE-EMPATHY-SELF MANAGEMENT-PERSEVERANCE-COURAGE-TEAMWORK 
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Term 3 Week 10, 27th September 2022 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

The final weeks of Term 3 have been incredibly busy for 106 

GGPS students who performed in the Primary School Festival of 

Music.  

This year, the Festival of Music returned to it’s traditional venue, 

the Festival Theatre and we were very proud to have GGPS 

students perform in each of the ten concerts. 

 

Congratulations to each and every performer and a huge 

thank  you  to  our  Performing  Arts  teacher,  Michael 

McConnochie for providing such rich opportunities for our 

students.  

(See inside this newsletter for more information about our 

fabulous performers.) 

Term 4 Begins 17th October 

The Term 4 Planner is included in this newsletter and you will 

see that we have a busy term ahead. We are so pleased that 

school life is beginning to feel “back to normal” and we are 

looking forward to sharing additional  learning and social 

experiences in the final term of the year.  

 

Wishing all families a safe and happy holiday break. 

 

Kind regards, Wendy 

 

PS. You will notice on the Term Planner that we are preparing  

for a return of the school disco! Tickets will be on sale early in 

the first week of Term 4. 



 

Golden Grove at Festival of Music 

 
 

Senior Voices, consisting of 30  

students in Years 5/6 performed on  

Monday 19 September.  

They were positioned in Row 10 of the 

rostrum and performed with energy,  

enthusiasm and excitement.  

Special congratulations to Tahlia and 

Seher who also performed solos on 

the night. 
 

 

 

 

Big Top Monsters, this year’s Tinikling group, 

performed on Friday 16 September.  

The group of 21 Year 5/6 students had the  

audience enthralled in their storyline of a  

circus ringmaster trying to tame his circus of 

monsters, only to find the monsters end up 

taming him. The bright greens and purples 

on stage looked amazing! 
 

 

 

Bro Code, consisting of 18 Year 4-6 boys,  

performed on Tuesday 20 September.  

They were a standout of the Festival with 

lots of people commenting on their  

intricate rhythms as well as the light up 

drumsticks. 
 

 

 

 

Our Wau Bulan floor dancers  

performed on Saturday 17 September.  

This new group of Year 3-6 students 

performed a traditional Malaysian floor  

routine while the choir sang Wau Bulan. 

Their attention to detail and pure joy 

on stage was infectious. 
 

 

 



 

Golden Grove at Festival of Music 
 

Primary Voices, consisting of 34 Year 

3/4  students, performed in the Foyer 

of the Festival Theatre on Friday 23 

September. They shared the stage 

with Gilles Street Primary School’s  

Middle Pop (Year 1/2) and had a 

large, appreciative audience.  

 

Congratulations to Joshua, Ethan 

and Sophia who also hosted this  

performance.  
 

 

Four individual Golden Grove students were also  

members of this year’s Junk Squad, a special  

percussion ensemble created especially for the  

Festival 2022. Tom and Riley represented Golden 

Grove in the Red Squad while Chloe and Emma 

represented us in the Blue Squad. 

 

Overall, 106 students participated with our school  

represented in ALL 10 concerts. A huge effort from 

all involved and a lifelong memory to hold onto. 
 

 



 
Congratulations  

Everlie & Mason! 
 

Everlie and Mason represented  

TTG Gymsports at the  
National Clubs Gymnastics Carnival  

last week, on the Gold Coast. 

 

Mason made the finals for Level 5  

Trampoline and finished 9th overall. 

 

Everlie made the finals for Level 4  

Tumbling and came 6th overall! 

 

___________________________________ 
 

On Friday 23 September, we took two teams to the SAPSASA Netball         

Carnival at Atlantis Drive Courts.  

Both teams were placed in Division 1. 

They played really well on the day with our first team coached by Bec      

Feltus, scoring 3 wins from 5 games, and our second team coached by     

Larissa Heritage, scoring 2 wins from 5 games. 

The girls had lots of fun on the day. The coaches did exceptionally well. 

Thanks to all the parents who supported us and thanks to Larissa and Bec. 



Golden Grove Primary 

School 

Award Winners 



Term 4, 2022     17 October – 16 December 
  

WEEK Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

  
  

1 
  

  

17 October 
  
  
  

18 October 
  
  
  
  
  

19 October 20 October 
  
2.30pm Canteen 
Meeting 

21 October 
  

  
  

2 
  
  
  

24 October 
  
Uni Lab 
  
  
5.00pm Finance 
Meeting 

25 October 
Northern Festival – 
Wau Bulan & BroCode 
  
  
2.30pm Uniform  
Meeting 
  

26 October 
Northern  
Festival – Wau 
Bulan & Primary  
Voices 
  

27 October 
Newsletter 
  
Northern Festival – 
Wau Bulan &  
Tinikling 
  
  

28 October 
4-6 Assembly HB23 
  
T20 Blast Cricket 
  
Halloween Disco 
5.30pm – 7pm Rec-Yr3 
7.30pm-9pm Yr4-Yr6 

  
  
3 
  

31 October 
Uni Lab 
  
  
  
  
7.00pm Governing 
Council 

1 November 
  
  
  
  
  

2 November 3 November 
  
9.30am School Tour 

4 November 
R-3 Assembly HB13 
  
Year 6 Aquatics 

  
  
4 

  
  

  

7 November 
Uni Lab 
  
  

8 November 
  
  
  

9 November 
  
5.00pm - CUA 
Graduation 

10 November 
Newsletter 
  
HB11 & 12  
Excursion 

11 November 
R-3 Assembly HB10 
  
Remembrance Day 
  
  
  

  
  
5 
  

  
  

14 November 
Year 5 Camp 
  
  
  

15 November 
Year 5 Camp 
  
9.00-11.00am Reception 
Orientation Visit Group B 

16 November 
Year 5 Camp 
  
  

17 November 
9.00-11.00am  
Reception Orientation 
Visits Group A 
  
  
  

18 November 
  
  
PUPIL FREE DAY 
  

  
  
6 
  

  
  

21 November 
Uni Lab 
  
  
HB9 & 10  
Excursion 

22 November 
  
9.00-11.30am Reception 
Orientation Visit  Group 
B 
  

23 November 
Year 6 Camp 
  
  

24 November 
Year 6 Camp 
9.00-11.30am  
Reception Orientation 
Visits Group A 
  
Newsletter 

25 November 
Year 6 Camp 
  
R-3 Assembly HB14/15 
  
Year 5 SAPSASA 
Touch Football 
  

  
  
7 
  

  
  

28 November 
  
5.00pm Finance 
Meeting 

29 November 
  
2.30pm Uniform  
Meeting 
  
  

30 November 
9am Performing 
Arts Showcase 
Assembly 
  
Instrumental 
Night 

1 December 
  
  
  
2.30pm Canteen 
Meeting 
  

2 December 
  
 

  
  
8 
  
  
  
  

5 December 
Year 3/4 Camp -  
HB 4, 6 & 7 
  
7.00pm Governing 
Council meeting & 
Volunteer  
Celebration 

6 December 
Year 3/4 Camp - HB 4, 6 
& 7 
  
Primary Voices Tour 
HB1, 2 & 3 
  

7 December 
Year 3/4 Camp  -
HB 4, 6 & 7 
  
Year 3/4 Camp - 
HB 1, 2 & 3 
  
  

8 December 
Year 3/4 Camp – 
HB 1, 2 & 3 
  
Newsletter 
  
  
GGHS transition 

9 December 
Year 3/4 Camp -       
HB 1, 2 & 3 
  
GGHS transition 

  
  
9 
  
  
  

12 December 
  
  

13 December 
  
  
  

14 December 
Reports and class 
placements sent 
home 
  
  
Year 6  
Graduation 

15 December 
  

16 December 
9am Whole School  
Assembly 
  
2.05pm  
Early Dismissal &  
Casual Clothes Day 
  
  

Golden Grove Primary School Term Planner - COMMUNITY 






